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In Chestnut Class the children have been busy learning about features of writing. The children 

wrote a very successful persuasive letter to HMP Ford, asking for contributions of plants to 

improve their outdoor learning area. We are thrilled that the staff were so very persuaded to 

help and we are pleased to be welcoming them here at school next week!  

Chestnut Class also wrote a very formal letter to Prince William, voicing their disappointment 

that the Prince William Award would no longer be continuing since it went into 

administration. Having our voices heard is so important for each of us, and being able to 

articulate their views in an appropriate manner makes us very proud of our children here at 

Slindon CofE Primary School. 

 

  

 


